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March 17, 2023 

Dear Valued Customer: 

The Utica Heating UH15B-K Series Boilers are receiving new enhancements to better serve our customers.  The current 
version of the UH15B-K includes a gas valve installed externally on the right side of the boiler.  Moving forward, the gas 
valve will be installed behind the front panel and will allow for gas piping out of the left or right side of the boiler.  This 
will help protect the gas valve from environmental elements as well as increase the installation flexibility of the boiler. 

In a continued effort to provide you Utica Heating UH15B-K series boilers in a timely fashion, Utica Heating is 
implementing this new version as a rolling change.  In addition to this change, the boiler will include an updated 
branding kit with all documentation for the boiler along with the brand label to be fixed to the front panel in the field.  

Product brochure and price-book have been updated and are included in this announcement for your convenience. 

The SKUs for the updated UH15B-K Series boilers have been added into the excel pricing files to be downloaded from 
the ECR Customer Web Portal at https://www.ecrcustomerportal.com.   

As this is a rolling change for Utica Heating UH15B-K boilers, open orders might be shipped with either version 
depending upon component availability.  Should an order require conversion to the new configuration,  ECR Customer 
Service will make all necessary changes and work with your purchasing departments to obtain adjusted purchase 
orders.  While there will be new SKUs for Utica Heating UH15B-K boilers the pricing will remain the same. 

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact your ECR Sales Representative, Regional Sales 
Manager or Customer Service Representative. 

 

Bob Shea 

 

Executive Director of Sales 
ECR International 
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